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Record of petitions received between 13.07.2010 (previous Council meeting) – 28.10.10 

Received Topic/Petitioner No. Action taken Outcome 

18 July Speed Limits in Westwood 
(from Ian Richardson -   
Westwood Community Road 
Safety Campaign Team) 
 

 Petition acknowledged 21st July by email.  
Referred  for consideration by the Bradford 
on Avon Area Board 

Westwood Parish Council invited to take 
part in 20MPH trial ( Delegated decision 
HT027-10) 

13 August Road Safety – Cockhill 
Trowbridge 
(From Longscroft Nursery) 

109 Petition acknowledged by Democratic 
Services on 13th Aug.  Referred to  for 
consultation with Chairman Trowbridge 
Area Board Chairman who  requested this be 
dealt with by Highways Department  

Response sent to the Nursery School on 
6th Sept from Parvis Khansari   ‘Wiltshire 
Council is in the process of completing a 
review of speed limits on A and B class 
roads, inline with revised guidance issued 
by the Department for Transport. I can 
confirm the A363 has been included in 
this review and is intended to reduce the 
speed limit to 50mph. This review has 
highlighted approximately 100 changes 
countywide, at present I am unable to 
advise when the proposed change to the 
A363 will be implemented, although I 
would anticipate this to be within the next 
18 months, funding permitting.’ 
 

13 August Improved Speed sign Oxford 
Street Aldbourne (from 
Aldbourne Parish Council) 

19 Community Area manager confirmed that 
this had already been acknowledged and 
actioned  

Aldbourne Parish Council invited to 
attend a Workshop scheduled for the 7th 
October  

6 
September 

Amesbury parking Charges 
(from Amesbury Community 
Partnership) 

234 Petition acknowledged by democratic 
Services. Referred to Amesbury Area Board 
Manager, Cllr Tonge and the Highways 
Department on the 6th Sept. Petition will be 
considered along with other responses as 
part of the Consultation exercise at the Area 
Board meeting on 21st Oct.  

The Amesbury Area Board which met on 
the 21st October acknowledges Wiltshire 
Council's aspiration to harmonise car park 
charges across the county, but strongly 
recommends that: 

1. there be no charging in small 
communities, including and 
especially Amesbury; and 

2. any decision on this matter, in any 
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community, take fully into account 
the specific circumstances and in 
this case, the unique 
characteristics of Amesbury. 
 
Democratic Services will write to 
the petitioners with the outcome 

 

26 
October 

Mineral Extraction (from the 
Mile Elm Sand Stoppers) 

1,404 The petition was handed to the Chairman of 
the Calne Area Board who explained that it 
would be referred to the Cabinet Member, 
Cllr John Brady for a response. 

 

27 
October 

Mineral Extraction in the 
Bromham Area (from Save 
Bromham) 

508 Petition acknowledge by Democratic 
Services.  Referred to the Cabinet Member 
Cllr John Brady and Neighbour and Planning 
Department 

 

9 
November 

Melksham Library  It is likely that a petition will be presented to 
Council on 9tNovember 

 


